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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The County of El Dorado Planning Commission will hold a public hearing in the Building C 
Hearing Room, 2850 Fairlane Court, Placerville, CA 95667 on June 12, 2025, at 8:30 a.m., to 
consider forwarding a recommendation from the Planning Commission to the Board of 
Supervisors to take the following actions: 1) Adopt the Addendum to El Dorado County’s 2015 
Sign Ordinance Update FEIR, certified in July 2015 (State Clearinghouse Number 2014102001) 
(Legistar Attachment E) demonstrating that the analysis in that document adequately addresses the 
potential physical impacts associated with implementation of the amendments to Chapter 130.36 
of the Zoning Ordinance (Signs) and the related Cameron Park Sign Standards, and that the 
proposed amendments and associated Cameron Park Sign Standards would not trigger any of the 
conditions described in California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines Sections 15162 
and 15164 calling for the preparation of a subsequent EIR or negative declaration based on the 
analysis prepared; and 2) Approve the amendments to Chapter 130.36 (Signs) and draft Cameron 
Park Sign Standards as presented, based on the Findings in Attachment E and previous guidance 
from the Commission and Board at their respective public workshops on February 22, 2024, and 
February 25, 2025. (County Planner: Tom Purciel, email:  tom.purciel@edcgov.us) (Draft EIR 
Addendum). 
 
Agenda and Staff Reports are available two weeks prior at 
https://eldorado.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx 
 
All persons interested are invited to attend and be heard or to write their comments to the Planning 
Commission. Any written correspondence should be directed to the County of El Dorado Planning 
and Building Department, 2850 Fairlane Court, Placerville, CA 95667 or via e-mail: 
planning@edcgov.us. 
 
To ensure delivery to the Commission prior to the hearing, written information from the 
public is encouraged to be submitted by Thursday the week prior to the meeting. Planning 
Services cannot guarantee that any FAX or mail received the day of the Commission meeting 
will be delivered to the Commission prior to any action. 
 
COUNTY OF EL DORADO PLANNING COMMISSION 
KAREN L. GARNER, Executive Secretary 
May 30, 2025 
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